
Mice Class Newsletter 
Friday 27th September 2024 

What has been happening this week?  

In Personal, Social and Emotional Development, lots of focus on teamwork this week  

Phonics, we have learnt the grapheme phoneme correspondence for d,I,n,m 

RE, we read the Creation Story from the Bible and talked about God as a creator and 

maker 

Literacy, handwriting activities and reading our wordless books as well as enjoying lis-

tening to and engaging with a range of picture books  

Mathematics… we have worked really hard on 1:1 correspondence counting from 1 to 5 

Understanding the World…  this week we talked about where we live in England and 

looked at a map to see where Italy was  

Expressive art and design, thinking about different colours to express our feelings 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall:  JoJo for super effort in handwriting 

Headteachers Award: Fen for his kindness shown to others in the class and school (love) 

Shining Stars:  Elijah, Amy, Alyssa, Amariah, Fen, Jojo, Holly, Freya and Saaya 

 

Pupil Voice : You help me now me help you! 

Reminders & Messages  

Grandparents Tea this  Friday  4th October 2.30—3.20pm 

Stay and Explore session for 0-4 year olds—Tuesday 1st  October 1.30- -3pm 

Farm School for Mice Class—Thursday 24th October 9.30am—11.45am 

 


